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E.E. Cruz Awarded $70M Design-Build Contract for Westchester Bridge Project

New York, New York (May 8, 2017) — E.E. Cruz, an infrastructure contractor based in New
York City, was selected as the Design-Build contractor by the New York State Department of
Transportation for the Region 8 Bridge Replacement project in Westchester County, New York.
The E.E. Cruz team was among three shortlisted teams names on October 25, 2016. Design
work is underway with construction starting in August 2017.

“We're honored to be selected by the New York State Department of Transportation (NYDOT) to
deliver this project. The complexities of a design-build require a highly collaborative effort across
a diverse team of experts. We look forward to working with NYDOT and the designer to bring
this project to life,” said Jay Dier, Managing Director.

Founded in 1984, EE Cruz has successfully completed more than one billion dollars of
infrastructure improvements throughout the New York / New Jersey metropolitan area. For more
than 30 years, the E.E. Cruz workforce has designed and constructed complex cut and cover
tunneling, highways, bridges, pipelines and foundations. EE Cruz has offices Baltimore,
Maryland; South Plainfield, New Jersey; and New York City. EE Cruz is a subsidiary of Flatiron
Construction and Turner Construction Company. For more information, visit www.eecruz.com.
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